
RANGERS, LKC UNIT- REPORT 2015 

The Rangers, Lady Keane College Unit had throughout 2015 lived up to its motto — 'Service'. 

Each Ranger Mate had tried to do her best in every duty that had been assigned to her at 

different times and on different occasions in the college. 

Five Ranger Mates were given the duty of serving the guests and their own teachers 

on the 7th and 8th of August, 2015 at the International Seminar on Social Interactions and 

Cultural Milieu organised by the IQAC, Lady Keane College. The girls looked their best in 

their uniform and performed well the duties assigned to them. 

During the College Week from the 31 st of August to the 4t of September, 2015, all the 

Ranger Mates were assigned duty — the gate and discipline on different days. Each of 

them came in their uniform even when the rest of the students came in their colourful 

College Week attire. They also assisted the Student Council Members in seeing to the 

smooth functioning of the different activities and the College Week as a whole. 

On the 3 rd of November, 2015, the Rangers, I-KC Unit organised the 

Investiture Ceremony in the presence of the Principal Dr.Mrs.C.Massar and the Vice 

Principals Mrs.P.Rumnong(Degree) and Ms.S.Khathing (Higher Secondary) where about 

thirty new Ranger Mates were welcomed into the family. 

On the 11th and 12th of November, 2015, IQAC in collaboration with LSI-A and the 

Department of English, LKC, had organised 'Hamlet' at U Soso Tham Auditorium. The 

Rangers were assigned duty to serve the guests and actors and they did so with much 

enthusiasm and lended a helping hand with love. 

Through the years the Rangers have been the pride of the college and they continue to be 

so. 

 
                                                                                                                                       

            Ms. Sarah Syngkon 

      Ranger Leader 

         Rangers, Lady Keane College Unit 

 

 
 


